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Question: 
 
Referring to the Kirribilli House relaunch of the Boardlinks program on 28 September 2016, 
at Supplementary Estimates 2016, Ms McIntyre said “The Australian Institute of Company 
Directors was provided funding to host four functions this financial year, under the Women’s 
Leadership and Development Strategy. It will actually be funded under that allocation.” 
(transcript pp. 137-138) 
1. Which grant to the AICD was this funding allocated through? 
2. How much of the grant was allocated to hosting functions? Were there other purposes for 
the grant? 
3. Was funding other than that provided through the AICD grant used to host the function? 
4. What are the other functions that will be held during the year – have any been held yet? 
What was the cost of each function? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
1. Australian Institute of Company Directors (AICD) was contracted to hold the events. 

 
2. The contract was for delivery of the events only. 

 
3. No further funding was provided by the Office for Women for delivery of the events. 

 
4. No further events have been held as of March 2017. The cost of the Kirribilli House 

event was $4,270.16 (GST inclusive).  
 
 
 
 
 


